
THE LEGACY ENERGY GROUE LLC
32 WATERLOO STREET

WARRENTON, VIRGINIA 20186

MICHAEL L. R. HOUSLEY TELEPHONE(540)35IO981

PRESIDENT TELECOPIER (540) 351-0984

January 31, 2012

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra Howland, Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street
Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DM1 1-273 - REQUEST FOR WAIVER

Dear Executive Director Howland:

I am writing to request that the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission, in accordance with
NH PUC 201.05, grant The Legacy Energy Group, LLC a waiver for our Electric Aggregator
Renewal Application, originally filed on December 12, 2011. Due to a record keeping error on
my part, our Renewal Application was not filed a minimum of sixty (60) days prior to the
expiration of our original license. The error occurred because I had mistakenly noted our electric
aggregator license expiration date as 2-15-12; in actuality this was the expiration date of our
New Hampshire Natural Gas Aggregator License.

Thank you very much for your consideration. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have
any questions or need any additional information.

Very Best Regards,

For THE LEGACY ENERGY GROUP, LLC

Mike Stumpo
Energy Management Services


